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From: village.clerk@uppernyack-ny.us <village.clerk@uppernyack-ny.us>
Subject: FOIL Request

To Whom it May Concern, 

The Village of Upper Nyack is in receipt of your FOIL request dated April 9, 2024.  

416 Maple Avenue does not have any open or pending permits and owes no fees. There are no pending violations. The 
Village would not know if there are any liens on the property. 

Best, 

Georgia Grandstaff 
Village Clerk 
Village of Upper Nyack 
845.358.0084 |village.clerk@uppernyack-ny.us | uppernyack-ny.us 

 


